Tashima, Keith (ENRD)

From: McMullen, Rebecca (ENRD)

Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 9:06 AM

To: Tashima, Keith (ENRD); MacLaughlin, Jerry (ENRD); Levine, Bradley (ENRD)
Subject: Public Comment - AVX (FW: Cleaning New Bedford Harbor)

Another comment for AVX.
Thanks.
-Becky

Rebecca McMullen

Systems Support Specialist

U.S. Department of Justice

Environment and Natural Resources Division
Environmental Enforcement Section

Office: 202-514-2416

Fax: 202-514-0097

----- Original Message-----

From: Lori Sweeney [mailto:keltill@gmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, November 03, 2012 8:05 AM

To: ENRD, PUBCOMMENT-EES (ENRD)

Subject: Cleaning New Bedford Harbor

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to argue for a settlement between AVX and EPA that includes
a reopen clause to guarantee that New Bedford Harbor is cleaned
completely of contaminants caused by that company.

Lorene Sweeney
New Bedford, MA
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